LOVE FIELD PILOTS ASSOCIATION

Dear Operators and Members,

We ask you to help replenish the Association’s bank account with a donation of
$750 per airplane based at Love Field. We can run your credit card today for any
amount that works for you, or you can go to our website to donate:
www.LFPAONLINE.com click on the membership tab and scroll down to donate.

Our efforts have already resulted in the delay of a GA Landing Fee as well as a
reduction in the proposed Landing Fee of 36%. This by itself will save the average
operator THOUSANDS of dollars per year going forward. That being said, we are
not done yet and we are not sure how long this fight will last. We cannot properly
represent GA and LFPA without the assistance of an Attorney.

You may also make a check payable to LFPA and mail to:

LFPA C/O Sean Lynch
7515 Lemmon Avenue, Building J
Dallas, TX 75209

Your contributions and support are greatly appreciated.


http://www.lfpaonline.com/

